
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

1. NSPCC Keeping Safe programme – Cregagh Primary runs the NSPCC’s Keeping Safe preventative 
education programme throughout all its year groups.  Preventative education can give children the 
knowledge and skills they need to keep themselves safe. Our new theme for the summer term is “Being 
Safe”. 

2. Parent Staff Association – Thanks to those parents who have already returned reply slips registering 
interest in helping out with PSA.  If you’d be interested in getting involved, please give your name to Mr 
Larmour, Miss Murphy in the Office or myself.  We hope to get a series of events agreed very soon – but 
we’d like more parents to get involved. 

3. Head Lice – these nasty little gremlins continue to be a concern for parents and staff alike.  As you know, 
schools cannot single out or ‘remove’ a child with lice or nits.  We are 100% reliant on parents taking care 
to make sure their children do not have lice or nits.  All it takes is one or two children to have them and 
then they spread quickly among groups.  Cregagh Primary School does not have a ‘bigger problem’ with 
this issue than other schools: all schools experience this unpleasant problem.   Please read the 
information on the reverse-side of this note. 

4. April’s Parent Survey – we had a large number of completed surveys returned to us during the week of 
Parent-Teacher Interviews.  All comments and evaluations are being collated and the results will be 
shared very soon.   

5. School Holidays 2019-2020 – we have not yet had our school holidays for next year formally ratified by 
the EA.  However, it is likely that the boys and girls will return to school on Tuesday 27th August 2019.  As 
soon as we have had our school holidays approved, they will be sent home to all families and added to 
both our website and text messaging service’s Notice Board. 

6. School Show ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ – tickets go on sale Monday 13th May (£5 adults and £3 child) 
available from Mr Irwin and the School Office. 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 Thursday 23rd May – European Elections, Cregagh Primary School closed 

 Friday 24th May – School Development Day No.5, school closed for pupils  

 Wednesday 29th – Thursday 30th May – KS2 School Show: Pirates of the Curry Bean  

 Friday 7th June – Sports Day (***Note change of date***) 

 Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th June - P7 Residential to East Coast Adventure, Rostrevor 

 Friday 14th May – Cash 4 Clobber collection fundraiser 

 Thursday 20th June - Prize Day and Final Assembly 

 Friday 21st June – P1 & P2 Prize Morning 

 Tuesday 25th June (12noon finish) - P7 Final Day 

 Friday 28th June – Last day of summer term.  School closes at 12 noon. 
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